
FMC Annual Towel Show Reminder 

 

Dear FMC members, 

Next Tuesday (November 12) is the club’s annual Towel Show.  What’s a Towel Show you 
ask?  It’s our annual show-and-tell, where you can share some of your best finds, and 
lapidary projects and jewelry you made this past year.  Why is it called the Towel 
Show?  Participants bring a towel to display their rocks, minerals, fossils, and jewelry. 

Everyone votes on their favorites in the following categories:  personal field trip, club field 
trip, lapidary and jewelry, best mineral, best fossil, best ugly rock, and even best 
towel.  Awards are made to both adults and juniors for the best in each category.  So, select 
your best specimens, decide what categories you will enter, make labels, and bring them 
with your towel on Tuesday. 

The Towel Show starts at 7:00 pm at the Mountain View United Methodist Church, 355 
Ponca Place in Boulder in Frasier Parlor.  (Please note that Frasier Parlor is at the south end 
of the church.  Follow the signs to the meeting room when you enter the church.)  If you are 
bringing items to display, plan to come 15 minutes early. 

I hope you can join us for a fun meeting. 

Brian Walko, 
FMC President 

  

 


